
 

We are already a few weeks into summer and I wanted to call and remind you 

about our Summer Activities Calendar.  During the last week of school your son 

or daughter came home with a brand new book and a summer activities calen-

dar.  Every student in Pinellas County received this summer package to encourage 

continued learning.  Along with the activities each day, there is also a reading 

log.  We highly encourage you and your child to continue reading each day during 

the summer in order to maintain fluency and foster a love of reading.  As an added 

bonus to the learning, the district has offered an incentive to all schools.  The 

school with the most completed activity calendars turned in when we return to 

school will be receiving a media center makeover!  We certainly know that our 

little pioneers love to visit our media center each week and would love to be se-

lected for this reward, but we need your help.  Please ask your child to dust off 

their back pack and find their Summer Activity Calendar.  If everyone does their 

part we will be in great shape for the new school year.  Please continue to have a 

safe and happy summer.  We will see you soon and remember…KEEP READ-

ING! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, May 31st. This is our last weekly 
Parent Connect for the 2014/2015 school year.  
 
The last day of school is Tuesday, June 2nd at 12:35 p.m.  No backpacks are to be 
brought to school on Monday or Tuesday of next week. 
 
If your child is NOT returning to Garrison-Jones Elementary for the 2015/2016 school 
year, please either email Donna Hardman at hardmand@pcsb.org or call and leave a 
message at 727-469-5716 ext. 2103. 
 
If your child has PRIDE passes at home, please return them to your child’s teacher on 
Monday or Tuesday.  All PRIDE passes must be turned in before the end of the school 
year. 
 
If your child has medication at school, please make sure you come to pick it up before 
the last day of school—if not picked up—it will be destroyed. 
 
The 5th grade Award Program is Monday, June 1st at 9:00 a.m. in the cafeteria.  We 
hope to see all our 5th grade parents there. 
 
Please visit our Facebook page and especially our webpage throughout the summer 
for next year information and supply lists.  Our office will not be open this summer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


